

## CITY OF SAINT PAUL

Christopher B. Coleman, Mayor

Bruce Elder, Sewer Utility Manager 700 City Hall Annex 25 West Fourth Street

Phone: Fax: (651) 266-6234 (651) 298-5621

Saint Paul, MN 55102

July 30, 2012

Mark Doneux, Administrator Capitol Region Watershed District 1410 Energy Park Dr., Suite 4 Saint Paul, MN 55108

Dear Mr. Doneux:

Thank you for your comment letter on the City's Stormwater Permit Annual Report. As described in our annual report, the City coordinates with multiple entities to maximize the use of resources and limit duplication of efforts. We plan to continue this collaborative approach and look forward to meeting with your organization to discuss opportunities to work cooperatively with you.

The report, comments received and responses to comments will be submitted to the Saint Paul City Council to be adopted by resolution. This information will then be forwarded to the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency.

Sincerely,

Anne Weber Civil Engineer